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This document represents the public version of the evaluation of the abovementioned programme and year and is 

based on responses from students (at the end of the last semester of the programme) to a questionnaire about their 

experiences with the contents of the programme, coherence, progression and study load, etc. 

 

The conclusions from the study board (below) represents the board’s decision about the adjustments that should be 

based on the evaluation of the students. The conclusion can include information from semester and teaching 

evaluations, earlier study programme evaluations and other information from students, teachers, employer panel, etc. 

known by the study board. 

 

The document also represents the study board’s response to graduates, students, teachers and other interested 

parties about the conclusions made based on the responses of the graduates. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

Conclusion of the study board 
 

The study board has on its meeting on the above data decided that no actions are required from the Study Board.  

 

In the evaluation the students point out the high academic level of education. Single comments about 8th 
semester course on Numerical methods have been already discussed last year with the course holder and 
the content of the course and execution has been already updated. Before taking any other actions, the 

study board will wait until receiving final semester evaluation for SPA8 for this year. No other comments 
in the students replies has indicated a need for a change in the program.  
 


